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January 17, 2017 
 

Addendum No. 1 

Request for Qualifications 

Construction Inspection Services 

Freitas and Las Gallinas Intersection Improvement Project 

 
This addendum is issued to address questions received from a prospective bidder. 
 
Question No. 1: Will the Resident Engineer (RE) for this project be the City or Consultant? 

 Answer: The City will be the Resident Engineer. The City is looking for a construction 
inspector that would report to the City’s Resident Engineer. 

 
 

 
By: 

 
 
Jeff Stutsman, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer 


